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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

A letter went home this week about Academic Review Day, which is taking place on Friday 4th July for 
Nursery to Year 5. Class teachers are looking forward to meeting with you and sharing end of year 
reports. Ms Curic will be meeting Year 6 parents on Friday 11th July, which will be a normal school day 
for all classes, including Y6. Please confirm your appointment time by returning the slip or calling the 
office. Thank you to all the parents who have already done this.  
 

With best wishes, Miss Mitchell (Head of School) and Mr Webb (Executive Headteacher)  

Go, shine in 
the world  

I have received and read the St Mary’s C of E Primary School newsletter of 6.6.25 

Name of child _________________________________________________ Class______________  

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE AND YOUR CHILD MIGHT WIN A PRIZE :)  

Science in Year 5: Visit to the Royal Observatory   

 

As part of their Science learning about Earth and Space, Year 5 visited the Royal Observatory in 
Greenwich this week. The children took part in a ‘Sun, Earth and Moon’ workshop and explored the 
similarities, differences, and the relative scale and shape of these objects. They also enjoyed an 
inspiring interactive digital show in the Planetarium. 

http://www.stmarykilburn.camden.sch.uk
mailto:admin@stmarykilburn.camden.sch.uk


Our Prayer of the week… 
 
Dear God,  

 

For those who are lonely or sad.  
For those who are hungry and 
have no home of their own.  
For all in our family,  
in our parish and in our school,  
Lord in your mercy,  
hear our prayer.  
Give us hope in our hearts.  

 

Amen  

Don’t let a little worry turn into a big one... 
If you or your child are worried about something or have any questions, please phone the 
school office and book an appointment to see their class teacher, Ms Mitchell or Ms 
Jackson.  

Work of the Week! 

 

This week’s brilliant piece of 
work displayed in the school 
lobby is by Aiden in 
Reception. 
 

As part of their topic about 
minibeasts, Reception have 
been reading ‘The Very 
Hungry Caterpillar’ by Eric 
Carle.  

 

Inspired by all the delicious 
food that the caterpillar eats, 
Aiden has written a fantastic recipe for a fruit 
salad. He has worked hard to form his letters 
correctly and has remembered capital letters, 
finger spaces and full stops.  
 

Well done, Aiden! 

Attendance… 

Congratulations to 
Reception who have been awarded 

Barney, our Attendance Bear, for 
having the BEST ATTENDANCE last week. 

 

Reception has a class attendance of 99%. 
  

A special mention to the following classes who 
also had good attendance: 

Year 2—98% 
Year 3– 97% 

 

Please make sure your child is in school every 
single day unless they are too unwell to come 
to school.  
 

A reminder that gates open at 8.45am and 
children get started with learning straight away 
as soon as they arrive. All children should be 
in school before 9am ready to start their 
reading lesson. 

Important dates for your diary… 
 
NEW DATE—Friday 20th June — Non-uniform 
Day—Children bring in a £1 charity donation to 
wear their own clothes  
 
Monday 23rd June — Wednesday 25th June — 
Year 6 PGL residential visit 
 
Thursday 26th June— PGL recovery day  
 
Friday 27th June—Sports Day at Kilburn Grange 
Park — Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 — 9.45am; YR, Y1, Y2— 
1.30pm  
 
Friday 4th July—Academic Review Day for 
Nursery to Y5  
Friday 4th July— 6pm-8pm— Family BBQ— more 
information to follow 
 
Friday 11th July— Y6 Academic Review Day— 
children attend school as normal on this day — 
letters will be sent out to you soon 
 
Tuesday 15th July—10am— EYFS and KS1 Music 
concert; 2.30— KS2 Music Concert  
 
NEW DATE— Thursday 17th July —10am— Y6 
production 

Person of the Week! 

 

Reception– Brhanu 
Year 1 - Samara 
Year 2– Zayaan 
Year 3– Danah 
Year 4– Maisy 
Year 5 - Malika 
Year 6 - Te’shae  




